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Fort Steilacoom Community College will join hands with The Evergreen State College

and the McLane Fire Department Winter Quarter to offer a three-credit course on "Fire

Protection Equipment and Systems."

The 11-week course is part of a Fort Steilacoom CC occupational program designed

to lead to an associate degree in Fire Command and Administration. Captain Paul Pedersen

of the McLane Fire Department is organizing the program, which will be offered

Tuesday evenings, beginning January 6, from 7 to 10 p.m. in Building 212 on the Evergreen

campus.

Enrollment in the program is open to members of all organized fire departments

and to those employed in occupations closely related to the fire service. Persons interested

in enrolling are invited to contact Capt. Pedersen at McLane (866-6348) or Don Hundven,

coordinator of the Fire Command Program for Fort Steilacoom. Hundven, who is also

Battalion Chief of the Tacoma Fire Department, can be reached at 593-4086 in Tacotna.
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